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Mrs Heap, the FFoT 

and the staff would 

like to thank all who 

attended our annual 

Christmas Fair.  

It was fantastic to see 

so many families  

enjoying the fun and 

festivities! 
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In the forest last week, Orange Class 

cooked hot dogs and toasted marshmal-

lows in their Forest School session. 

The children in Nursery decorated the apple tree 

outside the main entrance with ribbons.  

This was to celebrate National Tree Week. Each  

ribbon placed on the tree represents a child’s wish. 

Some children shared their  wishes, some of which 

have already come true! 

Miss Gould and the nursery team 

would like to thank all who attend-

ed our Christmas crafts afternoon. 

The children really enjoyed showing 

their grown ups all of their favourite 

things in nursery and made some 

lovely Christmas crafts, the after-

noon raised £35.41 for the School 

Fund too! 

The School Choir went to Barley 

View to sing Christmas Carols to the 

residents.  

We were really proud of the  

children’s behaviour throughout the 

afternoon and the residents all  

enjoyed the songs. 



 

 

Nursery:              Poppy M. 

Green Class:    Olivia L. 

Pink Class:               Sayaam K. 

White Class:    Lucy S. 

Red Class:    Connor M. 

Yellow Class:   Seb M. 

Orange Class :  Alfie A. 

Lime Class:    David L. 

Turquoise Class:  Jack A.  

Gold Class:    Lauren W. 

Purple Class:  Eleanor H. 

                            

                                                    

                

 

Ash: 321 

Oak: 371 

Hazel: 343 

Willow: 309 

Well done 

to the Oak Team who are this week’s 

winners! 

 

  

  
 

We aim for at least 97% attendance each week; 

here are the attendance figures  for last week: 

                                           Yellow Class:           93.7% 

Green Class:    93.5%             Orange Class:          97.5% 

Pink Class:   92.9%  Lime Class:               98.3% 

White Class:   99.6%  Turquoise Class:     95.3% 

Red Class:  100%              Gold Class:              99.6% 

                                       Purple Class:          97.1% 

Our overall school attendance figure for week  

ending   

 Friday 29th November 2024 is  96.9% 



           Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  Thank you. 

 

Monday 9th December: Christmas carol service at the Ashcroft– 7pm. 

 

Tuesday 10th December: Reception/KS1 Christmas performance– 4pm. 

 

Wednesday  11th December: Reception/KS1 Christmas performance– 2:30pm. 

 

Thursday 12th December: Rocksteady concert– parents welcome– 10:15am. 

 

Friday 13th December: Years 3 & 4 panto trip. 

Friday 13th December: Green Class parents in the forest– 2pm. 

 

Monday 16th December: Nursery Nativity– parents welcome– 11am. 

 

Tuesday 17th December: Christmas Jumper/Christmas dinner day. 

 

Wednesday 18th December: Lower KS2 Christmas party day. 

 

Thursday 19th December: KS2 Christmas sing-a-long. 

 

Friday 20th December: Nursery, Reception & KS1 Christmas party day. 

Friday 20th December: Last day of term. 

 

Tuesday 7th January 2025: School reopens for Spring Term 1. 

 

Wednesday 8th January: Art Club begins for children in Years 3 & 4. 

 

Thursday 9th January: Funda Sports club begins for children in Years 5 & 6. 

 

 






